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EGEA Working Group 2 (WG2)

-Emissions-

Dear Members,

On behalf of your Chairman Georges Petelet, we have the pleasure in sending you the draft agenda for the
next meeting of the Working Group 2/Emissions of the European Garage Equipment Association, to be held on:

Tuesday 26t™ January 2016, 10h30 — 17h00 (first day)
EGEA Offices

Boulevard de la Woluwe, 60 (new office location!)
BE — 1200 Brussels

Tel: 432276195 10 - Fax: +32 2 762 12 55

Please find hereunder the draft agenda.

Draft Agenda (Rev00)

1. Opening and welcome

2. Initiatives on emissions at national level: round-up on state of affairs
e United Kingdom

Germany

ltaly

Spain

France

e Other Countries

3. CITASET Il Study: update on latest state of affairs
3.1. Objective and study participants
3.2. Timescale and roadmap
3.3. Specific goals
3.4. Questions concerning this study
3.5. Open discussion:
= Llabtests
=  Equipment
=  Procedure
3.6. Test campaign & workshop analysis
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4. PTI Roadworthiness Directive 2014/45/EU: tailpipe vs. OBD
4.1. EGEA Questionnaire on emission testing in EU: update on feedback from members
4.2. EGEA Draft Recommendation — White Paper — reopening of emission provisions
4.3. Potential allied

5. Opacimeter
5.1. Basic equipment specification
5.2. Procedure recommendation (anti-tampering system, RPM trigger, etc.)

6. EOBD
6.1. Vehicle software version vs. approval software version
6.2. Improvement
6.3. WWH-EOBD

7. Emissions measurement scandal: discussion on EGEA’s position and future activities.

8. PTI Roadworthiness Directive 2014/45/EU: Motorcycle emission testing
8.1 State of play in various Member States
8.2 Existing and future test methods

9. Any other business

10. Thank you and closure

* ¥ k

Please note that a sandwich buffet will be served during the lunch break.

We are looking forward to seeing you all in Brussels for this meeting,

With kind regards,

Eléonore van Haute
EGEA Secretary General



